

Reception Newsletter 21th June 2024

Our focus book for this week is:

We have been:

- listening carefully to the story "The Fish Who Could Wish"
- talking about the things we wish for
- talking about what we wish to be when we are older
- drawing a picture of what we will be when we are older and writing a caption
- talking about the different community workers and the importance of them
- puzzles of community workers and matching them with the right profession
- making bubble wands to make bubbles like the fish has in the story
- creating a sparkly sea for the fish in the water tray
- making a seaside café in the mud kitchen, with sand cupcakes, soil chocolate mousse
- adding simple prices to our seaside café
- learning what an odd number is a what an even number is
- using numicon and the bus game to explore odds and evens
- composing and decomposing structures, following a friends instructions
- revisiting and solidifying our knowledge of doubles
- knowing a number is a double if we can split it into two equal groups
- exploring
- Writing names on jumpers and cardigans
- Remembering to bring hats/caps in the hotter weather
- Water bottles







